From: Harold Perrin

Sent: Friday, April 13, 2018 5:03 PM

To: Aldermen <Aldermen@jonesboro.org>
Subject: Letter Clarification

| sent an email with the letter from Ralph Waddell earlier to you for review. | would like clarify
to you that this letter is referring to items in the Homebuilders latest proposal. Some items
mentioned aren’t included in Joe Hafners proposal and while there is similar language, this
letter does not address the original proposed ordinance or the changes Joe suggested. This is
referencing the homebuilders proposal which is not on the table at this time; some of their
suggestions have been worked into the proposal as a compromise. My apologies for the
confusion and should you have any questions, please let me know.

Thank you,

Mayor Harold Perrin
300 S. Church St.

PO Box 1845
Jonesboro, AR 72403
hperrin@jonesboro.org
870-932-1052




